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No: 7-8/2021-22 (PHM) Dated: 02.12.2021 

To, 
The Chief General Managers, 
All Telecom Circles/ Districts, 
BSNL 

Subject: Avoidance of cable damage/ cable cut/ cable theft cases in the circles. 

Kindly refer this office letter no. 7-8/2021-22 (PHM) dated 03.09.2021 on the above 
Subject, wherein it was requested to all telecom circles/ districts to take necessary action to 
avoid the cable cut and cable theft incidences in the field. 

In this context, it is observed that cable cut incidences in CG, KT, MH, OR & TN telecom 
circles and cable theft incidences in HP telecom circle were very high during 2nd quarter of FY 
2021-22. Hence, these telecom circles are requested to take necessary action to avoid the cable 
cut and cable theft incidences in the field. All other telecom circles are also requested to take all 
possible means to avoid such incidences. 

It is also requested to all telecom circles/ districts to submit the cable cut and cable theft 
report to this office on quarterly basis by e-mail at arvind_kushwaha@bsnl.co.in by 10h day 

of the next month following every quarter. The next report of quarter ending December, 2021 is 
to be sent by 10h January, 2022. In case there is no cable cut/ cable theft, 'Nil' report may be 
sent to this office. 

PP gl02-12-22 
(Pankaj P. Garg) 

AGM (NM) NWO-CFA 
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